
Wednesday, May 10, we will be going on a field trip to the Grand Rapids 
Children’s Museum.  

Parents are welcome to join us for this trip.  You will need to have a 
background check on file at school prior to the date of the trip if you plan 
to join us.  If you need the paperwork for this, please let me know 
ASAP because this does take some time to process. Parent chaperones will 
be responsible for guiding 1-3 students through the museum as this is a self 
guided trip.  NO siblings will be allowed on this trip.  

All students will need to come to school before the field trip.  We will need to 
take attendance before we leave. So, plan on your child riding the bus with us 
to the museum.  Parents may ride the bus with us (meet in our classroom) 
or meet us at the museum.  
•Departure time:  9:00 am-we will leave on a bus and be at the museum 

around 9:30. 
•Return time:  11:30 am-We will be back to school in time for your student 

to have lunch and finish out the school day. 

Mrs. Veldman 

*Please fill out and return the bottom portion whether you are able to chaperone or 
not so I know you are aware of the trip. Return slip and payment by Friday, April 28 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________ has permission to attend the field trip        
(student’s name) 

____ I would like to be a chaperone 

____ I am not able to chaperone but am aware of the trip 

Parent Signature: ______________________________________________


